M Gmail Douglas Neilson <douglasray15@gmail.com>

Service Letter for 301, 303 ,and 305 Ogden Canyon

2 messages
Anderson, Justin <JustinAnderson@ogdencity.com> Fri, May 3, 2019 at 9:37 AV

To: "douglasray15@gmail.com" <douglasray15@gmail.com>
Cc: "Moffett, Kenton" <KentonMoffett@ogdencity.com>, "Nielsen, Taylor" <TaylorNielsen@ogdencity.com>, "Stratford, Mark"

<MarkStratford@ogdencity.com>, "Daniels, David" <DavidDaniels@ogdencity.com>

Mr. Douglas Neilson,

The property in the Hermitage Subdivision listed as lot 301, 303, and 305 does have a distribution
service along the frontage. The distribution service belongs to Ogden City and is available for
connection at the property location. Mainline connections must be installed in accordance to the
ordinance and standards approved by Ogden City. All applicable plan and permit requirements from
Ogden City, Weber County, and UDOT must be adhered to for installation of the service. Each
connection may be made to the 8” mainline and must have an engineered plan submitted for approval
to the City prior to connection. No connections will be allowed on the 24" transmission line.

These parcels are outside of Ogden City’s service area and are subject to different rules and
regulations than customers that are within Ogden’s Service area. Acceptance of these terms is
required in order for water to actually be supplied to the property.

Please contact me with any further questions.

Justin Anderson, P.E.
Ogden City Public Services

Deputy Director / City Engineer

2549 Washington Blvd
Ogden, UT 84401

Office: (801) 629-8982



